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rattial@comcast.net
Friday, March 19, 2010 4:39 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern:

Regard about "RIN 3038-AC61", please do not change the leverage limit from 100:1 to 10:1,
otherwise I and other little money funded investors have no choice but to switch our accounts
to overseas. It’s inconvenient and maybe complicated at tax time for us.

Thank you for listening and have a nice day.

Sincerely,

Rattial Wang-Set
Nashua, NH


